August 2020

In July, High Country held its first chapter meeting in months. We had a good-sized turnout
and were able to stay socially distant thanks to the large room offered to us by the Moose
Lodge in Star Valley where we hold out meeting. Besides masks, hand sanitizer was
available so, we hope, everyone that attended felt safe.

Sadly, we had to say good-bye to one of our sisters who had recently passed suddenly due
to a sudden illness. Deb Smith was an active member of High Country Chapter and a HUGE
supporter of their annual Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Drive on behalf of the Women of the
Moose. She will be remembered as a true friend who could be counted on and someone who
was loved by all who knew her. We will miss you Deb, but we will NOT forget you.

High Country’s next event will be our annual Chili Cook-off event in October. This is the
event that raises money to pay for our annual Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Run which
allows us to provide Christmas to as many deserving Rim Country children as we can.

Remember, you have a permanent invitation to come and see us. If you can, drop by the
Moose Lodge in Star Valley a little before 10 AM on the 3™ Saturday of the month and join
us for our monthly Chapter Meeting. We would love to have you join us (meetings now re-
started).



